
Dear Families,

Our students completed FAST testing and district mid terms this
week. Testing results are shown at right. We are pleased to see that
in most areas we grew despite significant changes to the scoring
after retrofitting by the state from FSA to FAST. We are still
analyzing how the changes may have affected our students overall
and will be updating our school improvement plans and goals in
January to reflect these changes. Please note that 8th grade scores
include only Pre-Algebra students. Our Algebra and Geometry
scores are being finalized and are not included. Please also remember that these numbers indicate
the percentage of students who scored a level 3 or above on end-of-year standards.

We also had some wonderful performance this week from our Chorus students, and next week our
orchestra performs. We also celebrated our school's Teacher of the Year, social studies teacher
Karla Sams, at the District Teacher of the Year celebration. You can see pictures of this below.

As we look forward to January 2024, we hope to continue to partner with our families even more.
We hope to start a robust Dad's group on campus and grow our PTSO and SAC membership
significantly. We hope you will consider joining us to create a more positive culture throughout our
school.

Best,
Mrs. Nzeza



Please mark your calendars
12/19 - Orchestra Concert
12/20 - Student Council PJ Day! See flier below
12/22 - Professional Day (No School for students)
12/25 - 1/5 – Winter Break (School Closed)
1/8 – Classes Resume
1/10 - Basketball @ SMS
1/12 - SAC Meeting
1/17 - Basketball @ Oak Park
1/17 - PSAT for 8th Grade Registration DUE - see flier attached
1/21 - SPIRIT Night at Sky Zone - See flier attached
1/23 - SPIN Night and Book Fair
1/24 - MOSI STEM Club begins - See information below

Mrs. Sams Honored at TOY Celebration
Sarasota County Schools Teachers of the Year were celebrated at
the Venice Community Center on Wednesday of this week. We were
so pleased to honor social studies teacher Karla Sams at the event.
Equally exciting and impressive is that Mrs. Sams was ALSO
named this year's Florida Literacy Teacher of the Year! She will be
recognized for that accolade in Orlando in January. We, and her
students, are so proud of Mrs. Sams!



STEM MOSI After School Club Starting
Interested in STEM? Join the Sarasota STEM Voyager Club sponsored by MOSI Tampa!
The club is open to any 6th, 7th, or 8th grade SMS student and open for only 30 students. Please
see Mrs. Simonson in room 623 for forms and see the flier with more details attached.



Algebra I Boot Camp Success

On Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday of this week Mrs. Overton
spearheaded the Algebra Midterm Bootcamp. We had 3 blockbuster
days of about 70 plus students preparing for their midterm exam in
the mornings. Ms. Hitt, Mr. Winstead and Mrs. Winstead helped to
facilitate the bootcamp and even our Geometry NJHS students
volunteered to assist the algebra students.

SMS Book Club Books Released

Please see the flier below for the books our SMS Book Club will be reading in the new year. Book
Club is held in the Media Center before school. See you there!



Joyful Voices Out and About

It’s concert season and the SMS Joyful Voices Choir have been
very very busy! The Honor Choir Students were invited to perform
last week with the Riverview High School at their annual
Renaissance Concert and Feaste. It was a festive affair, which
joyfully ushered in the holiday season!
On Thursday, December 14th over 100 choir students took to the
stage for their spectacular winter concert! Guests were treated to a variety of winter, classical,
Broadway and holiday songs from the Beginning, Intermediate, Advanced and Honor Choir
students. The students not only sang but danced as well! The evening ended with fun audience
participation as everyone used their cell phone flashlight to illuminate the concert hall to celebrate
the season!
Ms Sawa is very proud of her students hard work and dedication to putting on their best
performances!



Pajama Day Finally Here
We will have a PJ Day on Wednesday 12/20 sponsored by our Student Council! Student Council is a
club run by social studies teacher, Mrs. Tackett. If you child is interested in joining Student Council,
please tell them to see Mrs. Tackett in her classroom. Students meet on Friday mornings. Enjoy PJ
day Wednesday, 12/20!
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Smore
Beautiful class updates in a snap

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/657dc29a1da70cdf9e6af5a0
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/657dc3c25116eb5efcdb607c
https://www.facebook.com/smorepages
https://www.twitter.com/smorenewsletter



